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4 February 1970

To: Prof. Jerome Saltzer
From: R.Joyce Harman”;{wﬂ
Subject: MAC M-422

We have received a request for your M-422 ("A Primer
on the M.I.T. Dataswitch", 10-3-69) from Thomas Casey of
Instrumentation Laboratory.

May we send?

Yes
No

Since this document is referenced in the current IPC
Bulletin, I expect we shall receive other requests. Do you

wish to approve each case?

Yes
No
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